
 

City Council Agenda Item 
 
City Council Meeting Date:  May 21, 2019 
 
TO:  Jim Throop, City Manager 
 
FROM: Brian Halvorson, Planning Manager 
  b_halvorson@ci.lompoc.ca.us 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration of Planning Commission Recommendations for Approval of 

the Comprehensive Update to Title 17 of the Lompoc Municipal Code. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Council take the following actions: 
 

1) Continue the public hearing to June 4, 2019 at 6:30pm; 
 

2) Provide other direction. 
 
Background/Discussion: 
 
On February 19, 2019, the City Council considered recommendations from the Planning 
Commission regarding a comprehensive update to Title 17 (Zoning) of the Lompoc 
Municipal Code (Update).  At that meeting, the City Council directed the Update be 
returned to the Planning Commission.  The Planning Commission reviewed the Update 
at their meeting of April 10, 2019.  Currently, staff has been reviewing Planning 
Commission recommendations and working with the public and various departments 
before presenting the recommendations to the City Council.  At this time, staff is 
requesting a continuance of the public hearing in order to provide more time for follow-up 
work needed before bringing the Update back to the City Council on June 4, 2019. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Brian Halvorson, Planning Manager 
 
 
APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL TO THE CITY COUNCIL: 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Jim Throop, City Manager 


